
Response to Questions for the South Coast Feasibility Study RFP 

 

Question 1.                       We were reading through the RFP, and in Section II – Scope of Work for 

Contract, we could not access the information on the current gate rates 

(http://sanmateo.siretechnologies.com/sirepub/cache/2/phhwtf5jrdrfi

3epiuagspsh/39550302082016043352394.PDF) and current contract 

with Allied Waste 

(http://sanmateo.siretechnologies.com/sirepub/cache/2/gvu1fy0tp3ap

hvbr4243tff2/36098402082016043857127.PDF and 

http://sanmateo.siretechnologies.com/sirepub/cache/2/gvu1fy0tp3ap

hvbr4243tff2/36098502082016043930720.PDF) – the links provided 

lead to a 404 Not Found page. Is it possible for you to attach this 

information in an email, or provide new links?  

 

Response 1.                  Here is the link to access the County of San Mateo Board of Supervisors 

Board Reports and Resolutions 

http://sanmateo.siretechnologies.com/sirepub/meetresults.aspx  

Step 1. Use the Search By Key Word Feature and enter Pescadero 

Transfer Station  

Step 2. Search By Meeting Type click the box Board of Supervisors 

A list will be generated that will contain the most current documents as 

described in the RFP. 

 

Question 2.        What has the County estimated for the budget for this project? 
 
Response 2.  The County has not set a budget for this project.  If the cost of the 

proposal exceeds $100,000 it will require the Board of Supervisors 
approval. 

 
  
Question 3.        A.  Is the County happy with the work done by previous 

consultants?   
B.  Are the prior consultants in a favorable position with the County 
that would place our firm at a competitive disadvantage?   

 
Response 3. A.  The County has been satisfied with all of the work conducted by 

the consultants/contractors selected for the various Solid Waste projects.   
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B.  As noted in the RFP “This RFP seeks the submission of proposals 
to provide services from any and all interested and qualified proposers.  
 
The County seeks by way of this RFP to obtain the listed services in a 
manner that maximizes the quality of services while also maximizing 
value to the County and, by extension, the citizens of the County. 
Proposers must be able to show that they are capable of performing the 
services requested.” 
 

   

 


